
Grades 5 to 9 and 11
Students Details Update in Al - Manhal - MoE Registration

Circular No: HB/AC/23-24/115 Dated: 09/02/2024

Dear Parents
Greetings!

This is to inform you that the Ministry of Education has informed all the schools to update
the students' details in the Al - Manhal portal.To this end, parents of Grades 5 to 9 and 11
are requested to send the valid Original Emirates ID of their wards and entrust it to their
respective class teachers on the specific dates mentioned below. If you have already
updated the details of the siblings, there is no need to send the Emirates ID again.

Grade Date

V 12th February

VI 14th February

VII 16th February

VIII 19th February

IX 20th February

XI 20th February

The current details of the students of the Emirates ID will be scanned by the card reader and
hence the Emirates ID will be handed over to the students.

Please feel free to contact the Class Teacher/Section Head in case of any clarification.

Principal
Bala Reddy Ambati


